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How many more years do the Murieston residents have to put up with this constant
barrage of people seeking planning permission to build here?

Time and time again we have sent in objections over the last 3 to 4 years.

The same reasons still apply. We do not want or need constant erosion of our green belt
land which in turn ruins the area for our wildlife, i.e. deer, rabbits, owls, bats to name a
few. Not to mention the beauty of the area with wild flowers and the many trees which
as you know have preservation orders already on them.

You already know that this piece of land is contaminated with a high level of toxic waste.

We therefore want this land de-zoned for any future development and wish to prevent
any further planning applications being submitted.

Your sincerely,
Margaret and John Young.





